MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING

OF THE CITY COUNCIL

OF BROOKINGS, OREGON, HELD

June 24, 1958

The council met in special session at 8 o'clock, June 24, 1958.

Present were Mayor Campbell, Chief Cross, Councilmen Breuer, Hanks, Hagen and Hein and Joseph Murphy.

There was some discussion of the Easy Street project. Councilman Breuer expressed the opinion that the project should have been initiated by the Planning Commission. Mayor Campbell expressed the desire to have a joint meeting with the Planning Commission to clearify the duties and responsibility of the Planning Commission and City Council.

The Mayor recommended that each department head stay within their budget by the end of the calendar year of 1958.

Salaries of the police department personnel were discussed. There was some discussion of a subsistence allowance for the policemen.

The Mayor recommended that arrangements be made for clearing streets for the purpose of cleaning once a week.

The need of a building inspector was discussed. The Mayor stated that he was working on arrangements with a local contractor to make such inspections on a parttime basis.

Sewer lines for the new school and vacation of Seventh Street was discussed.

Councilman Breuer recommended that the airport tract paving be reactivated.

Applications for a city license were considered. The Council denied applications for Madra Behee and J.R.Huddleston. The Harold Jochens application was approved. The council was of the opinion that it would not be necessary for George Campbell to have a city license to sell religious literature.

A motion was made to adjourn.



